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Comments: The winter use plan must not be more restrictive to snowmobiles than in the past. The reason given

in the past to restrict the areas that were open to snowmobile was caribou habitat. That reason is now removed.

Grizzly populations have increased throughout the proposed area. There is no longer a need for area wide

restrictions on snowmobiles.


